
It was a pleasure sharing some history on this website looking back to our origin
and what it is to be a part of the society we are in. Somethings I learnt in school
and as I search the records I realized I am still in the learning process.

I trust that the readers have gathered some information that is lacking in our
society and try to do better utilizing the information that is available.

Beginning March 1, I will share some information about our Homeland and how we can
be partakers of the land of our birth. If we work together we can make SVG a safer
place for our children and grandchildren.

Please click on the advertising and rate the articles at the end. Together we can,
yes we can make SVG great again. It will take the younger generation to enact
change to achieve our goals. Make sure the fight is for a good cause.

Sir Godfrey Gregg


